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Hello,

I am writing to express my support for the Penobscot nation, in opposition to the expansion of
the Juniper Ridge landfill. I am deeply concerned about the toxic effects of the landfill on the
Penobscot river and natural habitats of our beautiful state.

Thank you,

Anna Thomas

76 Roosevelt Ave
Waterville, ME 04901
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